
 6th October 2015 

Dear Families, Staff and Friends, 

Riverside Parents, Staff and Friends Association events: 
AGM and Social – Tuesday 13th  October at 5.30 pm 
Christmas Fayre – Saturday 28th November 2015 at 12 noon. 

The Riverside Parents, Staff and Friends Association (RPSFA) meets and organises events to 
support the school by raising much needed funds and also to provide opportunities to socialise 
with other families from Riverside.  We would welcome new members to help to organise our 
events so would be pleased if you could join us at our Annual General Meeting.   

We like to organise a raffle for our Christmas Fayre and if you are able to donate any prizes, they 
would be much appreciated. Please send them into the school office marked School Raffle. 
Please make a note of the date in your diary, further details will be sent out after half term.  

We hope to welcome you at our events. 

Yours sincerely, 

Lisa Mason 
Chair , PSFA 

School Business Manager: Mrs Sue Crane, ACIS 
sue.crane@riverside.bromley.sch.uk 


